
KINDERGARTEN 2020 INFORMATION NIGHT  

Thursday 8th August 2019 
5:30 – 6:30pm 

Illaroo Road Public School invites students and families 
who will be starting Kindergarten in 2020 to attend an 
information session in our school hall where you will learn 
about our programs and be taken on a tour to have a 
sneak peek inside our Kindergarten classrooms. 

 

E: illaroo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

Kind ergarten  2020  
A Sneak Peek 

T: 442 1  0422  

mailto:illaroo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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